
March 16, 2022

RE: Concern with our absences due to illness/COVID

Dear Parents,

We have taken a measured approach and continue to monitor absences due to illness/COVID.
Unfortunately, we are starting to see a rise in the number of  COVID cases in the school. Therefore we
are temporarily recommending that any student household contact remain at home for 5 days from the
start of the symptoms from the family member. It is our hope that this will help curtail the spread of
COVID in the school and prevent classes from shifting to online. We had this measure in place earlier and
feel that it is an additional measure to prevent the spread.

We appreciate all of your support in ensuring that our students continue to learn in person. We know we
all want things to be back to normal and are tired of additional measures. We thank you in advance for
keeping your students home when sick and when in close contact with a family member in the same
household with COVID.

Thank you for your support. 

Sincerely,

Tom Koskie

Principal

Wainwright Elementary School
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